
ACADEMIC SUPPORT -The Math Labs 

The door of the Middletown Math Lab in Harriman 309 may be closed but feel free to walk right 

in; you’ll always receive a warm welcome. Whether you are at the Math Lab in Middletown or 

the Math Zone in Newburgh in Kaplan Hall room 229, you are in good hands and good company. 

The mathematics department tutorial labs are open to any student enrolled in a SUNY Orange 

math course on a drop-in basis. Yes, that’s right no appointment necessary. Professional and peer 

tutors offer assistance with all levels of mathematics. They help offer with homework; are able to 

breakdown difficult to understand concepts, and are willing to help students prepare for quizzes 

and exams. Both math labs have course textbooks available, computers dedicated for student use 

and access to online resources. Best of all, these are great places to form a study group or just 

meet new people. Many lasting friendships have been forged in the common pursuit of excellent 

math grades. [Ryan:] A great environment for students to take a second and reexamine the 

material that they learned in class with a little bit of additional instruction from someone who 

may be able to explain it in a different way. It’s that extra bit of instruction that sometimes 

pushes students from struggling to success. Hours can be found online via MySUNYOrange 

under Academic Support Center on the Student Services/Resources tab.  
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